s HOLY TRINITY

Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

Dear friends,

The most meaningful gift you can give this holiday season will not come in a large box. There will be
no bright, shiny wrapping paper. No big red bow. Nevertheless, your gift will outshine all the others
under your tree. Your gift to Holy Trinity Nursing and Rehabilitation Center will enhance the lives and
brighten the spirits of residents throughout the holidays and long after the season ends.

Unlike many facilities, Holy Trinity Nursing and Rehabilitation Center is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3)
organization. We are mission-driven, here to protect and care for the intrinsic worth, well-being
and dignity of vulnerable people entrusted to us. By the grace of the Holy Trinity, we uphold our
unwavering commitment to providing the highest quality of care to all.

The decision to make a charitable gift comes from the heart. This season, your gift to Holy Trinity

Nursing and Rehabilitation Center will help us sustain programs and services vital to our residents.
With your help, we can develop new health and rehabilitation programs, provide advanced training
to staff, purchase new medical equipment, enhance our residence, and so much more.

In this season of giving, | hope you will choose Holy Trinity Nursing and Rehabilitation Center as one
of your charities of choice. Your gift, large or small, is greatly appreciated and will make a significant
difference. Please visit holytrinityrehab.org/giving to make a gift online.

All of us at Holy Trinity wish you a blessed and joyous holiday season.

Rodolfo A. Para
Chief Executive Officer
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